
Friday 23rd September 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The new term is well underway and we have plenty of exciting 

events and activities planned to raise money for the school. 

This term we have some more events planned which we hope 

you will support.  

 

MacMillan Coffee afternoon- Friday 30th September at 

2.30- come and enjoy a cuppa and some cake whilst raising 

money for a very worthwhile charity. 

 

100 Club- tickets go on sale during the week of 3rd October 

for our first ever 100 club. Pay £2 for a ticket for the chance 

to win £100. If this is popular we will hold more throughout the 

year. The 100 Club winner will be drawn on 14th October in 

assembly. 

 

Film Event- Friday 14th October- as last time this will be 

straight after school for children who have purchased a 

ticket. Tickets cover the cost of refreshments and will be on 

sale from Monday 10th October. 

 

Look out for details of more events after half term as well as 

details of what we will be spending the money on. 

Thank-you for your on-going support 

Best Wishes 

 

Friends of Bartons 


